
05/02/2020 

MS Tonia Berglund 
9 Wentworth PL 
Belrose NSW 2085 
newman_tonia@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

This submission MUST include safe infrastructure. This would mean footpaths and upgraded 
road access. Opening the road to Wakehurst Parkway through bushland rather than traffic 
drive past Oxford Falls Grammar is another option. Oxford Falls Road MUST have pedestrian 
walkways built. Parents and students walk on the road currently to parked cars. With increased 
traffic on this road and no footpaths it is only a matter of time before a young child is hit. Please 
note that Northern Beaches Council will be held publicly liable for the safety or student from 
OFGS during construction and release of this facility. If an accident were to occur then the 
public has every right to sue the council for unsafe development near a school zone. Keeping 
the status quo on Oxford Falls Road is not an option. 
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